

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic had a telephone conversation today with Minister for Foreign Affairs of Finland TimoSoini.

Foreign Minister Dacic congratulated his Finnish counterpart on his appointment, wishing him success in the discharge of these responsible duties, and expressing the belief that that the relations between Finland and Serbia will continue to be friendly.

The two Foreign Ministers discussed the calling of a meeting on the occasion of the 40th anniversary of the Helsinki Final Act, scheduled for 10 July in Helsinki, within the Helsinki +40 process.